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Governing Board Special Meeting 
June 6, 2018 

9:15 a.m. 
 
 
The Special Board meeting of the Wood County Educational Service Center was called to 
order by President, Joe Long at 9:15 a.m. for the purpose of interviews with superintendent 
candidates. The following members were present:  Ms. Judith Hines, Ms. Kathy Limes, Ms. 
Judith Parades, and Mr. Timothy Smith. 
 
Staff Member present:  Ms. Gina Fernbaugh, Treasurer/CFO 
 
Sandra Frisch, Superintendent, and Bob Pfefferle, Assistant Superintendent of the ESC of 
Lake Erie West entered the room at 9:15 a.m. to see if the Board had any questions, of which 
they did not. Ms. Frisch and Mr. Pefferle left the meeting at 9:23 a.m. 
 
There being a quorum in attendance, the President proceeded with the order of business.  
 
The following candidates were interviewed for the position of WCESC Superintendent: 
 

• Danny Kissell - entered the meeting at 9:25 a.m. and left at 10:35 a.m. 
 

• Mark North – entered the meeting at 11:14 a.m. and left at 12:14 p.m. 
 
The Board invited Mark North, Sandy Frisch, and Bob Pfefferle back into the meeting at 
12:50 p.m. to eat lunch and have further discussions. 
 
Mark North left the meeting at 3:03 p.m. 
 
Adjournment 
Motion by Ms. Hines, seconded by Ms. Paredes to adjourn at 3:05 p.m. 
 
Roll Call: Yeas: Ms. Hines, Ms. Limes, Mr. Long, Ms. Paredes, and Mr. Smith.  The Chair 
declared the motion carried. 
 


